
Ref: AC.020/2024     1 July 2024  

Subject: Notification of the signing of the project contract 

To: President and Managers 

     The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited ("the Company") would like to inform 

you that on 28 June 2024, the Company signed a contract to purchase and install 

an IP Core Network (extension) with the Provincial Electricity Authority. The 

contract value, including value-added tax, other taxes, and all expenses, amounts 

to Baht 351,067,000. The delivery is scheduled within 540 days from the contract 

signing date and it has a warranty period of 5 years 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 

VP of Finance and Accounting 


